
Dear Countrywood Neighbors, 
 

Congratulations to New Additions 
Joe and Bonnie Perez of Water Oak Drive.   A beautiful granddaughter born in March to 
their daughter-in-law and son Matthew Perez. 
 

Police Request for those on Spring Break! 
Police request that families who plan to be away set their house alarms and tell their 
neighbors to please keep an eye out for unusual activity.  
 

Spring Break Pet Care Needed! 
If any teenagers will be in town during spring break and would like to care for and feed 
pets, please email cassietonsmeire@yahoo.com.  
 

Garage Sale – April 1st 
Caulk/Huie residence - 3484 Birchwood Lane, 6:30 am to 1:30 pm  
Jeff and Caitlin Caulk at 3484 Birchwood Lane are hosting a multi-family garage sale to 
raise money for a sweet couple’s adoption.  Erin’s and Blake’s story can be found at 
https://www.gofundme.com/evans3.   
Please call, text, or email Jeff Caulk at 205-568-1897 or jhcaulk@samford.edu if you have 
anything you can throw his way.  Jeff can receive or come to you anytime between March 
25 - March 31.  
 

Easter Egg Hunt – April 8th 
Mark your calendar for the Countrywood and Countrywood Highlands Easter Egg Hunt on 
April 8th at 2:30 pm at the home of Julie Dearman, 3628 Birchwood Lane.  The details of this 
hunt can be found on our News Flash Button on the home page of our website – 
countrywood35243.com 
 

Residents’ Recognitions/Graduations 
We are working on our Spring newsletter and receiving many wonderful updates to include 
about our Countrywood children/students – accolades, scholastics, scholarships,  sports, 
Eagle Scouts, civic activities, etc….  Please continue to inform us of graduations, future 
school plans, honors etc. by emailing us at countrywood35243@gmail.com or our contact 
tab on our website - http://countrywood35243.com/contact/ 
We look forward to recognizing new babies and new residents as well.  
 

Military and Patriotic Bows 
We have had a great response to our Military Recognition and Salute to our veterans and 
current military families with 57 bows having been ordered.  April 15th is the deadline for 
ordering bows for the following categories: Army, Navy, Marine, Air Force and Coast Guard.  
You may also order a patriotic bow.  Please place your order through our Payments tab on 
our website and include military branch, name of honored service member or veteran and 
the relation to your family.  Please choose a friend, family member or military affiliation 
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and join our salute. Bows will be available for pick-up May 15th.  Details on this pick-up will 
be announced soon. 
 

2016 Home Sales 
We are sad to see 3 of our Countrywood families with their homes for sale.  We send our 
best wishes to these families as they move on and hope that they find new homeowners for 
our great neighborhood.  The following is a list of these homes for sale: 
3409 Water Oak Drive 
2557 Whetstone Road 
2520 Old Oak Circle 
 

Great Response on HOA Dues and Entrance Update Information 
Countrywood residents are showing spirit in their neighborhood!  We are happy to 
announce that 144 out of 150 homes have paid their 2017 dues.  Many thanks to these 
residents as this will help with the improvements to our Rocky Ridge Road front entrance.  
The entrance proposal will be presented for discussion when it is received.   
 
 
Sunshine and Welcome Committee 
Terry Manown and Celia Anthony 
 
 
 


